
Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for their 
attendance . 

Orange Butterflies –95.0% 

Jasmine—93.8% 

Rose—97.9% 

Whole school attendance— 91.2% 

Our whole school target is 96% 

Headteacher message 

  

I hope that those of you who were able to attend our End 

of Year Celebration assemblies and sports days enjoyed 

both events.   Today the children have enjoyed jumping  

climbing and throwing themselves around on giant inflata-

bles!  Without the efforts of Mrs Pearce, our sports week 

days would not have been such a success. I am sure that 

you will all join me in extending our warm thanks to her for 

an energetic fun-filled sports week. 

Hot Weather 

The forecast for next week is very hot weather particularly 

on Monday and Tuesday.  As such, there will be a relaxa-

tion of uniform expectations and children will be able to 

wear their PE kits for the week.  Please sure that your chil-

dren: 

 Apply sun cream before school  

 Bring a refillable water bottle 

 Wear a sun hat or cap 

If temperatures are as high as forecasts indicate,  the chil-

dren will remain in the shaded areas for part of their lunch 

break and spend the remainder of their break inside the 

building.  PE lessons will take place inside. 

Class allocation 

You should have all received a letter regarding the class 

allocations for next year.   If you have any queries regard-

ing this, please speak to your child’s current class teacher. 

You may have noticed that Mr El-Aris does not appear in 

our staffing  for next academic year, this is because he will 

be leaving us to teach abroad.  Mr El-Aris is  fantastic 

teacher and this is such a great opportunity for him.  We 

wish him the very best. 

Reading books 

Please return all reading books 

Parent Pay 

Any outstanding debts need to be cleared on Parent Pay 

before Thursday 21st July. 

 

Dates for diary 

 

Class End of  Year Celebration 

Assemblies 

Please check your class dojo 

page for any changes to this 

schedule particularly years 4 

and 5. 

Class parties 

Wednesday 20th July 

 

 

End of term 

Thursday 21st July at 1:30pm 




